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I oppose changing our current system of voting by mail.  Many older people will not 

vote because it is sometimes difficult for them to get out of their homes.   It will be 

less convenient for working people if they can’t vote by mail. I trust in the system 

Oregon is currently using to vote by mail. Let’s not go backward - keep vote by mail!    


